
           Follow us on X @StPeterPaulPri 

Please can you advise the office as soon as possible of any 
changes to contact details for your child, including mobile 

numbers, home landlines and full addresses for both parents. 
Please also update any dietary and   medical information for 

each child, so our records are constantly up to date.  

Email: main@sspp.bolton.sch.uk 
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Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on Monday in 

advance. One month’s notice will be required in 

writing to change to pack lunch.  

Thank you. 

School Holiday Absence 

Please remember that NO holidays during term time will be 
authorised. Unauthorised  absences of 5 days or more, during 
two   consecutive half terms, will incur a penalty notice from 

Bolton Council. 

Dear parents/carers 

 

I am delighted to welcome you and your children back to our school community. 

It has been a wonderful week in school, what a great start to the year! The children have 
been working very hard and they have settled back in so well. 
 
We have an exciting year planned, please look out for your child’s class newsletter on 
Class Dojo; this will explain the learning this term. You will also receive a post on Dojo 
each Monday, and this will explain the learning for that week. 

We look forward to working with you to ensure that your child has a positive and        
productive year filled with learning, growth and success.  

Your involvement and partnership are vital to your child’s success, and we encourage you 
to be an active participant in their education; whether it’s attending parent-teacher 
meetings or staying informed about school events, your support makes a significant     
difference. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me or any member of our staff if you have any 
questions or concerns as we move through the school year. Together, we can ensure that 
this year is a rewarding and successful one for all our children. 
 
I look forward to working with you and wish everyone a wonderful school year ahead  

       Warm regards, 

       Mrs Bates 

               Headteacher 

Please can we just remind you of our uniform 
policy which does state :- black shoes to be 
worn with uniform, plain black trainers to be 

worn with  active wear, no jewellery apart from 
plain studs for earrings and a watch – analogue 

or digital (but no smart watches) – for our   
older children. Also due to health and safety 

reasons there can be no earrings for PE – they 
must be taken out at home before your child 

comes to school. If they are unable to remove 
them themselves – we are not able to put    

plasters on to cover them. Also children’s hair 
should not be dyed or have temporary pieces 
in; short hair should not be worn shorter than 

a ‘number 2’ –  patterns and lines are not     
allowed, hair bobbles and slides should         

coordinate with school uniform, whilst coloured 
braids, even though they are gorgeous, are not 

allowed. 

School Uniform 



 

Rec   Niyati 

Year 1   Charlie 

Year 2  Om 

Year 3  Skye 

Year 4  Kian 

Year 5   Mason 

Year 6    Joe 

Good to be 
Gold 

 

Rec   Reyansh 

Year 1   Awais 

Year 2  Landra 

Year 3  Prem 

Year 4  Amelia W 

Year 5  Ishani 

Year 6  Varin 

Mon 9th Sept  Whole school welcome back mass Father Haworth 

   9.15am-10.15am  

Tues 10th Sept Years 3&4 Girls/Boys football at Lever Edge Primary 

   3.00—5.00pm 

Wed 11th Sept Meet & Greet with teachers 3.05—3.35pm 

Thurs 12th Sept Years 5&6 (7 boys& 7 girls) cross country at Moss 

   Bank Park 3.00—5.30pm 

Fri 13th Sept  Mayor to present Year 6 prefects with badges 9.00-

   10.00am 

Tues 17th Sept Roc Kidz day—all day in school 

Thurs 19th Sept Years 5&6 (7 boys& 7 girls) cross country at Moss 

   Bank Park 3.00—5.30pm 

Fri 20th Sept  Nasal Flu vaccinations 12.15-3.15pm 

Wed 25th Sept Year 6 Mayoral parlour visit 9.00-11.30am 

Thurs 26th Sept Years 5&6 (7 boys& 7 girls) cross country at Moss 

   Bank Park 3.00—5.30pm 

Fri 27th Sept  Year 5 visit to Bolton Coroners Court 

   McMillan cake sale 1.30-3.00pm  

 

Student of 
the Week 

Your child’s birthday is important to us and we wish to make 

your child feel special on this day. We have decided that the 

following will happen on your child's birthday: 

 They can wear their own clothes on that day if they wish. 

 We will sing happy birthday in class and then on whole school 

assembly day 

 They will receive a card from school Class Dojo 

 They will have a group photo on the whole school Dojo 

We are therefore asking that no more birthday cakes/sweets/

party bags etc. are brought into school as we are very mindful 

of the current cost of living situation impacting on all families. 

We also have an increased number of dietary requirements/

allergies coming into school . 

We hope you understand and thank you for your  continued 

support. 

Weekly Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 who are this 
week’s attendance superstars with 

100%  

 Reception & Year 3 are our most 
punctual classes.  

Well done everyone! 

Your child’s class teacher will                  

communicate on a  regular basis with you 

on Class Dojo. It is a  window into your 

child's class.  

Please can you check and ensure that you 

are connected.  


